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We Care. We Aspire. We Belong 

  

 

 
           
 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter and are enjoying the good weather.  This term our quest title is 
‘Making Waves’. Details of the learning are attached in our quest overview.   
 
Class 3 homework will continue: 

• Regular reading, four times a week to an adult – please don’t forget to sign your child’s reading 

record. The reading records are checked on a Monday morning. Please do try to find the time for 

this. 

• Spellings are set each Friday for a test the following Friday.   

• A piece of maths homework, this is will either be an activity on MyMaths or on a sheet.  This is set 

on a Tuesday for the following Tuesday.  If the maths is on mymaths and there is a problem 

accessing a device at home please do contact me and I will make myself available at lunchtime to 

supervise their home learning.   

Class 3 will continue to swim on a Monday until half term.  In addition, Mr. Lee will be teaching PE on a 
Wednesday.  After half term our second PE slot will be on a Friday morning.  There is likely to be the 
occasional additional slot run by Miss Storey or the premier sport coaches so it is a good idea still to ensure 
that PE kit’s are in school every day.   
 
When you receive this letter, we would already have enjoyed our first sunny forest school session.  Our 
final session of the term will be on 2nd July. 
 
On Friday 23rd May, classes 3 and 4 have an educational visit planned to Exeter, visiting St. Nicholas’ Priory 
and Exeter Cathedral. A letter will be out shortly with further details.  We would appreciate some help on 
the day and are asking for some willing volunteers to accompany us. If you think you could help and you 
have a school DBS, please do get in touch.  
 
If you have any questions, please catch me after school or message via the class email.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Lydia Lapthorn  
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